By Email

From: James Myatt

Sent: Thursday, 29 January 2009 4:28 PM
To: Submissions

Subject: Hearing Request

Attention:
John Tamblyn
Chairman
AMEC

Dear Sir;

Australia Power and Gas requests a Hearing regarding the recent draft rule change determination
concerning Future Offset Arrangements. We believe the AEMC may not have given enough consideration of the
economic costs of lack of competition within the reallocation market as significant enough to warrant a more timely
implementation of FOAs.

Please direct any correspondence regarding this request to me directly at the contact details below.

Regards,

James Myatt | Chief Executive Officer

W: www.australianpowerandgas.com.au

Note: This email is confidential and legally privileged. If you
are not the intended addressee please delete the message.
Australian Power & Gas takes no responsibility for any changes
made to this message or any attachment to it by any person or for
the effect of those changes on the meaning of the message or the
attachment.
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